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Doctors say an elderly man is in a stable condition in hospital after contracting the antibiotic-
resistant superbug NDM. The Centre for Health Protection says the man, who's 82-years-old, is 
a frequent traveller to the mainland. He was sent to a mainland hospital earlier this month after 
being found unconscious with a wound to the back of his head. He was later transferred to Tuen 
Mun hospital where he was diagnosed as having the superbug. It's the sixth such case in Hong 
Kong.


